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Fox News host Jesse Watters chronicles many cases of FBI corruption and coverups
including failure to act against Dr. Nasser who molested over 150 girls and women when
he was the doctor for the US gymnastics team. The FBI ignored Jeffrey Epstein’s rape
crimes against minors for 15 years. The agency falsely blamed Richard Jewell for the
deadly 1996 Summer Olympics bombing in Atlanta. Seddique Mateen, the father of the man
accused in the 2016 Pulse night club shooting in Orlando, worked for the FBI as an
informant for over a decade. Another FBI informant lived with two of the alleged 9/11
hijackers. The FBI canceled their investigation into the Las Vegas mass shooting in
2017. It FBI was heavily involved in the kidnapping plot of Michigan Governor Gretchen
Whitmer. It has had possession of Hunter Biden’s laptop computer and the incriminating
evidence it is known to contain for over two years and has failed to do anything.
Watters says the FBI doctored evidence and used ‘dirty’ informants to spy on Trump. -GEG

A former rep for Hillary Clinton’s presidential campaign who is accused of duping the
FBI by hiding the reason he was sharing a tip about Donald Trump’s links to Russia
pleaded not guilty on Friday to a false-statement charge.

Attorney Michael Sussmann was indicted Thursday by special counsel John Durham for
presenting himself as a “good citizen” when he offered the tip to undermine Clinton’s
political rival, according to court records. However, he was secretly working for
Clinton, Durham alleges.

Sussmann did not answer reporter questions as he left a federal courthouse in
Washington, DC.

The September 2016 tip involved an apparent connection between the Trump Organization
and Moscow’s Alfa Bank and was reported by Slate just before the election. Further
review by tech experts indicated the supposed smoking-gun digital fingerprints were
likely just the result of junk email.

Read full article here…
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